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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 

 
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be offered 

for your intentions or the intentions of 
your loved ones, please call the Parish 
Office or you can write it and drop it in 
the donation box in the church. Mass 

offering is $10. 
________________________________ 

 
We acknowledge that we are in Treaty 
Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 

Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinabe 
(Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  

Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Metis peoples. 

 

 

 

FEAST OF CHRIST THE KING 
November 21st, 2021 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Parish weekly Financial Update: 
November 13th & 14th: 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
  

- Sunday Collections                          $ 1,072.00 
- Building Funds                        $ 500.00 

__________________________________________ 

 Total:                                         $ 1,572.00 

 
Building Fund Goal 2021: -        $50,000.00 
Donations Collected: -               $22,137.00 
 
Archbishop’s Appeal Target: - $ 20,201.00 
Donations collected -                $ 30,625.00 

 
TRC Healing Response: -           $ 3,950.00 
___________________________________ 
 

National Collection for Truth & 
Reconciliation 

 
 
On December 12th, the feast of Our Lady of 
Guadalupe we will have a special pew 
collection, in which parishioners across our 
archdiocese will be able to support the TRC 
Healing Response. Together, we can pool 
our resources to support Indigenous-led 
initiatives to assist in repairing the wounded 
relationships of the past. 
 
Our Lady of Guadalupe calls us to stand in 
solidarity with Indigenous Peoples. Through her 
intercession may we as a church give birth to 
new relationships and a new way of walking 
together on the road to reconciliation. 
 
Thank you. 

 Masses for the week 

 
Saturday – November 20th 

5:30 Pm   † Elaine Clark 

requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 
 

Sunday – November 21st 

9:00 Am               Mass 

 

Monday – November 22nd 

                          No Mass 
 

Tuesday – November 23rd 

7:00 Pm   Martin Fulmore 

requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 
 

Wednesday – November 24th 
8:30 Am   † Irene & Herb Wickenhauser 

requested by Lana Ramsay 

 

Thursday – November 25th 

8:30 Am   For Souls in Purgatory  
requested by Marcella Chamberlain 
 

Friday – November 26th 

8:30 Am   † Michael Dietz 

requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 
 
 

 

Readings for this Sunday: 

 

1st reading:                  Daniel 7.13-14 

2nd Reading:             Revelation 1.5-8 

Gospel:                       John 18.33b-37 

 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit  
 

“Jesus answered, ‘My kingdom does 
not belong to this world.” (John 18:36)  

 
Life is short. How much time, energy 
and money do you put into building 

“your” kingdom here on earth? We all 
know we can’t take it with us. The real 

kingdom is in the next life. Yet, how 
much time, energy and money do you 

invest in working for that eternal 
kingdom? Ask God for His guidance. 

Detach from earthly possessions. 
Generously share your material goods 
with others for the greater glory of God. 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Today we celebrate the feast of Christ the King. A 
king unlike all others. There is no rule with an iron 
fist, no wars, no distinction based on ability, there 
are none doing without while others have excess. 
No, Christ’s Kingdom would not be recognized if 
compared with those on earth. The readings show 
how Christ’s crowning and return to gather his 
Kingdom was told from time of old by the 
prophets.  
 
In the gospel reading today Jesus tries to explain 
to Pilate that,” His Kingdom is not of this world.” 
Jesus tries to give him an example of how Pilate 
should be able to tell this when He said,” if my 
kingdom were from this world, my followers would 
be fighting to keep me from being handed over to 
the Jews.” He could have continued with other 
differences between His Kingdom and the worlds 
kingdoms; everyone is treated with love 
regardless of their abilities, everyone is loved 
because they are a child of God, all God’s gifts are 
shared equally, all are relying on God and resting 
in His peace continuing the work to bring all to 
God, to Christ and grow His Kingdom.  
 
Jesus goes on to explain,” I came into the world to 
testify the truth. Everyone who belongs to the truth 
listens to my voice.” Jesus has told us to love one 
another as ourselves, share our material gifts from 
God with those in need, love and respect every 
person we meet regardless of their abilities, help 
were God leads us.  
 
If we belong to the truth (Christ’s Kingdom), He 
tells us, we know His voice. Am I following Christ’s 
voice? Contributing to the Archdiocesan Appeal is 
one means provided to us by God to help grow the 
Kingdom, in the Archdiocese of Regina. 
 
Thank you!! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Parish Priest 
 
Dear members of the St Anne's Family, 
 
We would like to first and foremost thank 
you once again for your faith and great 
support to our Parish. 
 
We appreciate the effort and contribution 
you have made and continue to make 
despite the difficult times we all face due the 
Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
Brothers and sister in Christ, few years ago 
our parish contracted a loan to renovate the 
Rectory ($52,828.83), to repair the Church 
Roof ($21,511.22) and to renovate the 
Parish Hall ($256,326.23). 
 
St Anne's Parish is doing well so far, and we 
are moving in the right direction. As you 
have seen recently in our Q3 (January to 
September 2021) Financial Report, our 
Parish has met and continue to meet its 
financial obligation and we are up to date in 
all our payments with the exemption of our 
church's loan of $330,666.28 
 
By the end of this year, we will need to pay 
$50,000.00 towards this loan. So far, we 
have a total of $22,137.30 in our Building 
Fund ($12,137.30 raised + $10,100.00 
bequest received).  
We therefore need to contribute and raise 
another $30,000.00 ($28,000.00 exactly) 
before December 31. 
 
Times are hard, but we still need your help. 
We therefore appeal to you to donate and 
support our Parish in reducing the burden of 
this loan. 
Please, donate to the Building Fund and 
help us raise this $30,000.00 
 
Thank you so much for your generosity and 
we wish you God's abundant blessings for 
you and your family. 
 
 
Rev. Fr. Amedee Ainemon 
Parish Priest 
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 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

 
 

We recommend to your prayers, Monica Romanowich 

who passed away on Sunday, November 14th in 

Oxbow, SK at the age of 84. 

 

Monica was the mother of our fellow parishioner Rose 

Romanowich. Let’s keep Rose and her family in our 

prayers. May the Lord grant them strength and courage 

in their times of sorrow. 

 

The Funeral Mass will be on Monday, November 22nd 

at 1:30 Pm at St. Joseph’s Parish, Oxbow, SK. 

 

 

 
 

Reminder: 
Confirmation and 1st Holy Communion 

 
Our preparation for Confirmation and 1st Holy 
Communion begins today, November 19th at 5 
pm, we will be gathering near the storeroom by 

the front entrance. 
 

We therefore invite children who have registered 
to attend, Parents or Guardians are requested to 

accompany the children and attend as well. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

What is Synodality?  
The Greek word synodos means “to be on the journey 

together.” The Second Vatican Council speaks of the 

People of God (Pope, bishops, clergy, men and women 

religious and lay men and women) as being on a 

journey toward the heavenly Jerusalem. They walk 

together, exercising the gifts of their Baptism each in 

their particular roles. Along the way, they speak and 

listen to one another and to the Holy Spirit as they work 

to carry out their mission: to make known the Good 

News of salvation in Jesus Christ. In Acts 15, we see 

that at the Council of Jerusalem the apostles and the 

People of God considered, discussed and debated the 

issues that faced the early Church. They reached a 

consensus after consulting with the Holy Spirit and one 

another. They journeyed together. Synodality is a way 

of journeying together - of living out our faith - that 

calls for shared responsibility, open and honest 

dialogue, and discernment with the Holy Spirit to arrive 

at pastoral solutions to the issues of our day.  

 

What are we being asked to do?  
The people of the Archdiocese of Regina, with dioceses 

and Christian communities around the world, are being 

asked to speak and to listen about one main theme: A 

synodal Church, in announcing the Gospel, “journeys 

together:” • How is this “journeying together” 

happening today in your particular Church, in your 

parish? • What steps does the Spirit invite us to take in 

order to grow in our “journeying together”? Plans are 

underway to give parishes, organizations, as many 

individuals as possible the opportunity to respond to 

this theme over the next several months. Look for more 

information in your Parish Bulletin, in Archdiocesan 

communications and on the diocesan website: 

https://archregina.sk.ca/synod-2021-2023 

 

Please click HERE for the Synod Document. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://archregina.sk.ca/synod-2021-2023
https://archregina.sk.ca/sites/default/files/synod/Vademecum-EN-A4.pdf

